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Dear, Mr. Petersen,

Our family loves living in this neighborhood. You should know that, as we have an absolutely
awesome neighborhood, full of great community members that care and serve our community
in many ways. Such as, firemen, teachers, health department workers, nurses and doctors. We
have families in Ellensburg and care a great deal about what happens here. I bring this to

your attention, as I think you should know how much we all care about our community.

We were not given notice of a public hearing (required) in order to implement a new cell
tower project near our neighborhood. And only 10 days to respond. This is absolutely
unacceptable on your part. There has been zero communication with us in regards to this
project. Therefore, even with a miniscule amount of time we inform you that we oppose any
and all plans to move forward on the new cell tower build near our neighborhood.

Address: 901 Midfield Dr. Ellensburg, WA

I will go on to say that, learning through a neighbor, who learned through someone's Facebook
post, that this project is planned is an unacceptable job on Kittitas Counties part. I am hugely
disappointed that our county (you) represent us in this way. We pay taxes and vote. Do your
job with due diligence and We as a Community will decide Together, How, When and Where,
We will move forward. Democracy Depends on Us All. Not people who make deals, shake
hands and leave your own people out of the loop, in order to better serve individuals or behind
the scenes groups of people's, ideals and benefits.

Please, show respect, help to solve problems, and give us, your community, the opportunity to
make good decisions together.

Our position: We Oppose the build of this Cell Tower.

Regards,
The Kingston's
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